
From: The White Horse Inn
Application - DC/24/00989

*************************************************************************************************
******************************  Following our telephone conversation earlier today. Can it be noted that
the application for Braiseworth farm house is being submitted by Mr Shane Aldridge. This application is not being made
in the company name the White Horse Inn. This is a private application by the home owner. Kind regards, Shane
Aldridge


